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December 21, 2022 

Rick Bobby 
Mountain Quota Holders Association 
Box 1210, Swan River MB  R0L 1Z0 
Rickb@spl.mb.ca 

Dear Rick Bobby: 

Re: Notice of Alteration - Extension of Environment Act Licence No. 2601 

Thank you for your request dated October 24, 2022, to change Environment Act Licence 
No. 2601. I amend clause 28 to extend the licence’s term from December 31, 2022, to March 
31, 2024, following section 14(2) of The Environment Act.  

Mountain Quota Holders Association must: 

a) maintain a valid Annual Operating Plan for Forest Management Units 12 and 14;
and

b) must follow any additional conditions identified by the Director of Forestry and
Peatlands Branch and the Regional Integrated Resource Management Team of the
Manitoba government.

All other clauses of this licence remain in effect. 

I have copied my colleague Matt Conrod, Director of The Forestry and Peatlands 
Branch, as he manages forestry operations. I have also copied the public registry as this letter 
will be available to the public.  

If you have any questions about this approval, please contact Krystal Penner, Senior 
Environment Officer, Environmental Approvals Branch at Krystal.Penner@gov.mb.ca or 204-
945-7107.

Sincerely, 

James Capotosto 
Director 

c. Matt Conrod
Krystal Penner
Public Registry
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